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CDS Planning Local Review Body

From: John Forbes 

Sent: 14 January 2024 13:19

To: CDS Planning Local Review Body

Subject: Ref: 23/01040/FLL 4 Knowehead House, Dundee Road.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: 16 January 2024 10:00

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisa�on. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
a�achments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Lisa Simpson. 

Thank you for your le�er informing us about the above property.
Our view on the ma�er has not changed in the least. In fact it has been further fueled by the noise coming from this 
party flat over the fes�ve period. We can tell you that it is just not acceptable to expect the residents or Neighbour’s 
to be subjected to par�es, music, screaming and shou�ng coming from this property.
I assume that  your representa�ves would not like to live with this going on around them or if it was going on around 
elderly rela�ves. We are no different. Please take this serious ma�er into considera�on. 
We are hopeful that you will consider the well being of Mr Lee Deans Neighbour’s while he himself is probably 
enjoying a quiet home. 
I look forward to hearing the outcome. 
Kind regards 

Mr Forbes and Ms Burne�


